
Meet the Masters! 

Meet the Masters is a fun way to introduce students to the world of art. 
Volunteers conduct 30 minute sessions in the classroom about a chosen artist 

or theme.  It is a great way to get involved and EASY to do! The PTO 
provides all of the presentation materials - you provide the enthusiasm!

 
NO ART EXPERIENCE NECESSARY!   

Please join us for a brief informational session on
Monday, January 30th at 9:00a.m. in the Hubbard cafeteria. 

Classroom visits begin in February.

If you are interested in participating, please complete the form below and 
return to school with your child. 

Thank you for your participation!  Please contact us with any questions:

Susan Fruhbeis (romaswan@hotmail.com)
Emine Ortega (lopetur@hotmail.com)

Meet the Masters Volunteer Form
**Please print clearly!**

Parent/Volunteer Name:  _____________________________________

Email:  ____________________________________________________

Student’s class/teacher: _______________________________________
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